Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 3:18 PM

To: ‘DeAnn Grant'

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Jennifer Knowlton; Robert McNeill; ke Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock;
Dakota Neel; Rebecca Haskell; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mann, Ryan

Subject: Deferral Approval - COG - SRO State Com #003H - (2RP-5329) 3-18-2019

Attachments: Deferral Approval - COG - SRO State Com 3H - (2RP-5329) 6.17.19.pdf

DeAnn,

GHD’s closure report for the above release, requests to postpone additional remediation efforts in the Deferral Areas
until any future Site alteration or final abandonment activities. The areas requested for deferral are identified on the
site map as (COG 3-2') (COG 4-2’) (COG 5-2’) (COG 6-2’) (COG 8-2’) (COG 11-2’) (COG 12@4’) and (COG 22-1’). The areas
have been delineated and documented in the report. At this time, OCD approves this request. The Final Report C-141
will be accepted for record and marked accordingly. The release will remain open in OCD database files and reflect an
open environmental issue. This is a State site and will require like approval from SLO.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 10:15 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Robert McNeill
<RMcNeill@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>;
Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Subject: [EXT] (Closure Report) SRO State Com #003H (30-015-37422) 03-18-2019 (2RP-5329)

Mr. Bratcher/Mr. Mann,

Please see the attached closure report for the SRO State Com #003H incident that occurred on March 18, 2019. If you
have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Thank you,

DeAvruwv Grant

HSE Administrative Assistant
agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443




